
 
U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S :  

 Monday 28t h October 
INSET Day (School 
closed)  

 Wednesday 30t h  
October 
Flu immunisations 

 Monday 4t h November 
Firework display – 
School children and par-
ents only 

 Friday 8t h November 
6S class worship at 
9:10am 
Parents welcome 

 Monday 11t h November 
Remembrance Day  

 Tuesday 12t h November 
4:00 - 5:30pm 
Nursery Open Evening 

 Tuesday 26t h November  
Individual and sibling 
photos 

 Thursday 12t h December  
6:00pm 
Reception Nativity  

 Thursday 19t h December 
End of Autumn Term  

 Friday 20th December  
INSET Day (School 
closed) 

O R M S K I R K  C H U R C H  O F  E N G L A N D  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
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I N F A N T  D A N C E  C L U B  

Reception children who were previously enrolled in the club will start on October 29.  
Please bring water + comfy clothing.  
If any children miss the class 2 weeks in a row then their space will be taken by another 
child on the waiting list.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone back on TUESDAY! 
Please remember to book dinners and club sessions in advance. 

Nursery Bookings and Finances 
Over the last few days, I have added on bookings for all nursery pupils and updated bill 
accounts on parents' Gateways after applying the government funded hours. On the INSET 
day on Monday I will be responding to any emails regarding this or changes from parents.  
I will also be sifting through any finances already paid by parents which may be sitting in 
tax voucher websites or the county holding account where money is held if the destination 
school has not been made clear. Please note that your Gateway accounts for nursery are 
up to date to the end of the autumn term, not just until half term. 

Ofsted Inspection Report from October 2024 
The draft copy of the report should be received by school on Monday and then in the first 
week of November, we should have the final edition which we can send out to all parents. 

H E A D T E A C H E R  U P D A T E  

This is a private event for our school community, including our nursery.  
On Monday 4th November all the children go home first at the usual end of the school day 
time. Then return later in wellies and scarves. Remember coins for snacks and hot drinks. 
The event will be held on the front field and details of timings will be sent out next week.  

F I R E W O R K  D I S P L A Y  

Tue 29 Oct Wed 30 Oct Thu 31 Oct Fri 1 Nov 

Lunchtime 

  
Netball squad 
development 

Year 5-6 
Choir 

Year 4 
Netball 

Busy Bees Club  
Library Club  

 
Busy Bees Club  

Library Club  
Busy Bees Club 

After school 

Rec, Year 1-2      
Infant Dance Club 

 

Year 5-6 
Athletics 

Dodgeball 

Year 5-6 
Netball  

Year 1-6  
Girl’s Football 

S C H O O L  A C T I V I T I E S  A N D  C L U B S  

http://www.ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:head@ormskirk-ce.lancs.sch.uk


 

T E R M  D A T E S  A N D  H O L I D A Y S  
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Almost certain that the following will be our term 
dates for 2025 to 2026 (governors to ratify in two 
weeks) 

Holiday Pattern for Sep 2025 to Aug 2026 

Autumn Term 2025 
Starts: Monday 1 September 2025 
INSET Days: Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd September 
Half term: Mon 27 October - Fri 31 October 2025 
Ends: Friday 19 December 2025 

Spring Term 2026 
Starts: Monday 5 January 2026 
INSET Day: Mon 5th January 2026 
Half term: Mon 16 February - Fri 20 February 2026  
Ends: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 
Starts: Monday 13 April 2026 
May Day: Monday 4 May 2026 
INSET Day: Friday 22nd May 2026 
Half term: Mon 25 May - Fri 29 May 2026 
Ends: Monday 20 July 2026 
INSET Day: Monday 20th July 2026 

A B S E N C E  F R O M  S C H O O L   

If your child is absent for any reason, the school 
office must be notified via Gateway before 9:15am 
on the first day of absence. The gateway message 
must include a reason for your child's absence.  

As Parent/Guardian it is your legal responsibility to 
ensure that your child attends school regularly or 
provide proper reason for their absence.  It is our 
responsibility to record such reasons. Children who 
have regular poor attendance will be referred to the 
Local Authority Attendance Team. 

Before a request for leave of absence is made to 
school, you should consider carefully the possible 
effect on your child’s education. 

If your child needs to be absent from school during 
term time an application form must be completed 
which should be returned to school at least two 
weeks before the intended departure date.  School 
will consider a number of factors before granting 
permission, including your child’s attendance 
record. 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login


 

• Please can parents label ALL items of 
children’s uniform as this means we can return 
lost items to their owners. 

• Please do not leave children unsupervised on 
the junior playground in the morning before the 
school doors open. 
If they have an accident while playing on the 
play equipment there are no staff around.  
Any children without an adult will have to be 
taken into Breakfast Club and parents charged 
for the session. 

• Please do not let young children play in the 
Reception outdoor learning area while you are 
waiting to collect Year 1 children.  

• On the new trim trail, one important rule we 
enforce is no hanging or spinning upside down 
on the ropes. If you're supervising your child on 
the trim trail, please help reinforce this rule. 

Q U I C K  R E M I N D E R S  
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• Children should not be wearing earrings on days 
that they have swimming or PE. If they do, they 
have to be removed for activities and can easily 
be lost. 

• There is a speed limit on the main drive and 
Waterworks Road to safeguard parents and 
children. This also applies when dropping off for 
Breakfast Club and picking up from After School 
Club.  

• Children must not ride their bikes or scooters 
across the playground or into the Hub. Bikes 
and scooters should be walked across the 
school grounds as these are busy at the 
beginning and end of the day.  

• We are a nut-free school. Please do not send 
your children in with nuts or nut products for 
lunch or break times. We have several children 
with severe nut allergies in school. Thank you! 

F U R T H E R  I N F O R M A T I O N  

Please see below for information about applying for primary and secondary school places.  
Online applications are already open. Don’t leave applying until the last minute! 

Achieve   Inspire Aim High Shine 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/
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